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Meet the 2003 Miss Deaf Utah
Pageant Contestants!

Ellen O’Hara

Provo, Utah
%Sara Lasely Brigham Young University
(Freshman)

Major: Elementary and Deaf
Education

: Salt Lake City, Utah
1
¥ LDS Business College (2nd
" year)
' Major: Undecided

Person | admire the most:
- Jesus Christ and my mom

Person | admire the most:
Gene Kelly, an actor

The Pageant Theme is “Be
Your Own Kind of Beautiful".

The Pageant begins at 7:00 p.m. sharp on November
22,2003 at the Sanderson Community Center for the Deaf
and Hard of Hearing. Tickets can be purchased at-the-
door or the UAD Bookstore. Please see the enclosed flyer
Emilie Burrow for more details.

i Miss Deaf Utah’s Farewell
- Brigham Young University by Rebecca Ann Davenport
| (Junior) This is my last

1 Major: Early Child Education | article and you will meet the

- new Miss Deaf Utah on

November 22, 2003. | have

been Miss Deaf Utah since

June 2001. The day | was

crowned is a day | will never

forget. | care about the 1st
runner-up, Kilee Bennett,
2nd runner-up, Jamay Clyde,
and 3rd runner-up, Erin

" Kelly. | was very shocked
- that | became Miss Deaf

! Utah. | accepted the

' responsibility of service for

g

Person | admire the most:
' Orthia B. Davis, my great
% grandmother

Wendy Havlik

- Salt Lake City, Utah

_ Salt Lake Community College

" (13t YEE!T) g L":e-asaz*ts:'.;:m.'-_am;rmzzaﬂ&;.i: two years in the Deaf, Hard
" Major: Pediatric Nurse - of Hearing, and Hearing
communities. | learned a lot of stuff since that day. UAD

l Porson 1 adimire the most: has helped me a lot to understand the issues going on
My mother with UAD and in the Deaf community. UAD gave me a lot

: of support when | was frustrated or making mistakes.

i (continued on page 2)
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The UAD Bulletin ©

is the Official Publication of UAD.

UAD Board of Directors

Board Chairman: Robert Kerr
President: Ron Nelson
Vice-President: Eli McCowan
Secretary: Valerie Kinney
Treasurer: Dennis Platt
At-Large: Larry Forestal
At-Large: Dave Mortensen
At-Large: Nancy O'Brien
At-Large: Johnny Peebler
At-Large: Robert Sanderson
At-Large: George Wilding

Editorial Staff

Ron Nelson & Kristi Mortensen, Co-Editors
TTY : 1-801-582-6788 FAX: 1-801-582-7510
ron@uad.org / kristi@uad.org
Reporters:

Cleo Peterson, TTY: 1-801- 773-1791
Valerie Kinney, kinneyv@vii.com
Jean Nelson, njean6.ut@netzero.net
Dixie Lee O'Brien, TTY/FAX: 1-435-787-4237

UAD Book Store

Val Kinney at UCCD
5709 South 1500 West
Taylorsville, UT 84123
Office phone (801) 288-2159 TTY
Office fax: (801) 288-9899
Relay Service: 711
(ask for (801) 288-2159
Email: uadbookstore@sisna.com

Book Store Hours

Tuesday, Thursday - 1:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Other Days/Times by Appointment (48 hours notice)

INFORMATION

Ideas, criticisms, and questions are welcome.

Letters to the editor must be signed. Send all
news, reports, and advertisements to Editor, The
Editor reserves the right to refuse any news or ads.

Letters are limited to 250 words, and articles are
limited to 450 words.

The DEADLINE for news, articles, ads, and
letters is the 16th of each month.

The UAD Bulletin does not necessarily endorse
any information on articles, columns, letters, and ads
found in this publication. They are for your
information only. For advertising rates, please
contact the Co-Editors.

Ad Rates: www.uad.org/bulletin/adrates.html

Monday, Wednesday, Friday - 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. |

Miss Deaf Utah’s Farewell
(continued from page 2)

| really appreciate the support and the experiences | gained
to develop my leadership skills. | am going to miss it. | just
looked at the MDUP website at www.uad.org/mdup and it says
that | have made 57 appearances and written 21 articles. | hope
the new Miss Deaf Utah will have the same opportunities. | want
to thank the UAD Board for their support and Ron Nelson as
UAD president who taught me in many ways and always
supported me. Kristi Mortensen is the MDUP Advisor who gave
me a lot of support and encouragement to meet my goals.
Nancy O’Brien and Sally Green helped me prepare for the Miss
Deaf America Pageant with beautiful clothes (state costume and
talent) and did an amazing job. Camille Call-Garcia was my
chaperone for the MDAP and was there for me even when | was
scared on the stage. | couldn’t think of all of you who gave me
support. | don't know what | would do without your support.
Please give that same support to the next New Miss Deaf Utah.
I am going to miss the role. | really loved it. Again, | am thankful
for your support! When my duty is over, | will continue with my
education. | will keep working to accomplish my goals and | am
not letting people pull me down! Don't give up your goals that
you desire. No one can stop you from reaching your goals.

President’s Message

by Ron Nelson

I'm thankful for a wife who thinks | don't
know what | am doing but still loves me.

I'm thankful for parents-in-laws who
hope | know what | am doing.

I'm thankful for a UAD Board that
knows what they are doing and keeps a
watchful eye and guiding arm on me.

I'm thankful for a 2-day vacation during
Thanksgiving so | have time to figure out
5 what | am supposed to be doing.

I'm thankful for a SCCDHH staff that
. appreciate their positions and are always
. helpful to us.

I'm thankful for a National Association of the
Deaf that knows the importance of what they are doing to all
USA citizens.

I'm thankful for a Utah Association for the Deaf that knows
what they want and never ever gives up the vision.

I'm thankful for a 17-year-old car that keeps plugging away
and inspires me to keep pumping in spite of my old shell.

I'm thankful for the Deaf people in Utah that are willing to
rise up and say “Leave the Deaf Center Alone!”

I'm thankful for the members of the Popcorn Coalition
(SHHH, ALDA, and AGBell) for having the wisdom to see our
common needs and are willing to work together.

Happy Thanksgiving !

UAD Board Meeting
November 15, 2003 at SCCDHH
10:00 a.m. : Board Meeting (open to public)

e e e
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Wedding Bells

W August 21, 2003 — Annie Smith
to Jonathan Tea at the Rockport Chapel

Church in Farmington. Jonathan is a son

of Robin and Donna Tea of West Bountiful.

Obituaries

l:‘I.I-':' October 4, 2003 - James

Messinger, 52, of Salt Lake City, was killed
in a plane crash. He was on a plane to
shoot aerial photographs of Utah's west
desert, searching for raptor nests as part of
a volunteer Bureau of Land Management
program. James was one of three founders
of NXi Communications, a Salt Lake City
company that makes telecommunications
devices for the deaf. The other two
founders are Tom McLaughlin and Ron
Nelson.

Jottings

Ronald Barker
ribarker1948@comcast.net

Ruth Ann Hutchinson
rahcolors34@aol.com

Myramisa Orser
801-622-0808

20 Years Ago

After two postponements, the UAD
convention finally took place on October 7-
8 at the Utah Community Center for the
Deaf in Bountiful. Over 100 people were in
attendance at the business sessions Friday
evening and [all day} Saturday, and at the
Saturday luncheon.

Dave Mortensen, president of the
Utah Assaciation for the Deaf, made three
presidential awards in the form of plaques.
One, for community service to the deaf,
went to Jerry Westberg who has been in
the clock and signal business for thirty
years, making alarm clocks and signals for
the deaf. Another, for extraordinary
service to the deaf community, went to

Robert Welsh, who worked with
the United Way of Utah County to
provide funds for a TTY for the
Information and Referral Office,
and also for interpreting services.
The third, for interpreting services
to the deaf community, went to
Madelaine Perkins, who has been
an interpreter of a professional
caliber for a good number of years.

Utah TTY
Directory Now
Being Updated

The editors have begun work
on the 2004-2005 Utah TTY
Directory and need your help in
updating it. Please check your
2002-2003 directory for your listing,
and email kinneyv@vii.com, call

801-625-0161 or fax 801-621-4036
with corrections or additions. It
would also be a good idea to
confirm your current listing even if
there is no change to be made.

Information on
your listing can include:

Name

Address m

City, State, Zip P

Phone number

Pager address

Email address (one per
individual)

VP phone number (if different
from regular phone number)

You have the option to leave
your address, phone number,
pager address, email address or
VP phone number unlisted. The
only requirement is that you must
have at least one of them to go
with your name. We also require
that the person to be listed have a
phone number and a TTY.

Please let Val Kinney know by
December 1 of any corrections or
additions you would like made to
your listing.

For advertisements, contact
Dave Mortensen at (801) 262-4760
Tl

Letter to the Editor

A few weeks ago | took the
opportunity to attend an Emergency
Preparedness and Safety Workshop
with my granddaughter Shyanne
which | had taken notice of in your
UAD Bulletin. My hats off to the
organizers and presenters of this
fabulous workshop!

I have never before attended
any kind of activity for the deaf
although my granddaughter has
been deaf from birth. | didn’t know
there was a Utah Association for the
Deaf until Kristi Mortensen
introduced me to it. | have always felt
a deep admiration for those that sign |
and are deaf although | am not
nearly as educated as | should be.
Kristi and Shyanne have enlightened
me a great deal.

The students that attended this
workshop were remarkable. They
are so polite, friendly and intelligent.
Along with my granddaughter they
wanted to make sure that | was
comfortable and that | fully
understood what was going on. |
learned more that day about
humankind than | can express.

Shyanne introduced me into
another world with her deafness. A
world that | love very much. | have
tried on three separate occasions to
learn sign from classes offered at the
university where | work. To my
dismay | was so slow that | couldn’t
keep up with the class of students
that are much younger than myself.
If the ability were based on desire |
would have it made!

Thank you for sharing this
learning experience with me. |
learned that we speak to each other
in many different ways - one of which
is the heart. My granddaughter is
very fortunate to know Kristi (who is
a remarkable woman) and each of
you. Again, thank you for a
remarkable experience of learning.
Keep up the good work!

Leanna Riddle
(Shyanne VanZyverden's
Grandmother)
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Open-Captioned Movies
Salt Lake City
November 18-19, "The Rundown", Ritz
November 25-26, "Good Boy!", Ritz
Provo
November 11-12, "The Rundown", Ritz
November 18-19, "Good Boy!", Ritz
For more information, see www.uad.org/cmoviesutah.

JMS May Stay to June 2004

The Riverton City council approved a motion
allowing JMS to remain where they are until their
academic year is over in June 2004. This is a big relief
because they were going to be evicted by January 15,
2004.

They are still struggling for finances and this
academic year is a pivotal year in terms of whether or not
they can continue next year. They are still looking for
ways to boost revenues.

Deaf Representative
on State Advisory Council

Eli McCowan has recently been added to the
Governor's Advisory Council for People with Disabilities,
representing Sanderson Community Center for the Deaf
and Hard of Hearing. Hurrah!

Camp Liahona for Deaf
Children Sets Annual Meeting
& Seeks Board Members

Camp Liahona for Deaf Children, a summer camp
for Deaf and hard of hearing children, announces its
Annual Meeting to be held on November 14, 2003, at the
Sanderson Community Center for the Deaf and Hard
of Hearing (formerly UCCD). The meeting will begin at
7:00 pm in Classroom B and C. The public and those
interested in learning more about Camp Liahona are
invited to attend. The proceedings will be held in
American Sign Language.

The annual meeting will feature a report by Nanette
Hix, Camp President and Director about the 2003 camp
week. Also, news and information about upcoming events
at and improvements to Camp Wapiti, Liahona's home
since 1995, will be given. Elections for board members
who have resigned or whose terms have expired will also
be held.

Camp Liahona is seeking qualified, motivated, and
committed successful Deaf or hearing (who are fluent

Local News/Articles

users of ASL) adults who can serve on the Board and
help provide leadership and guidance to Camp officers
and staff. Board member terms are three years and may
include service in roles such as leadership development,
officer and parent liaisons, or financial oversight.

Those interested in working with the Board are
encouraged to contact Craig DeGroff, Camp Recruitment
and Leadership Development Officer or Doug Stringham,
Vice-Chair, as soon as possible.

For more information about Camp Liahona, please
visit the website at www.campliahona.org.

Miss Deaf Utah Pageant
& MDUP Sorority

by Kristi Mortensen, MDUP Advisor

We have 56 former MDUP contestants to date. We
never thought we would see them again. But we were
wrong -- the MDUP Sorority came into the picture on
August 23 with a luncheon. There were about 15
scheduled to appear but several couldn't come and we
ended up with 11. We even had one come from
Colorado. It was a very exciting and very special event.

The next gathering was held on November 1st. The
MDUP Sorority has many goals and one of them is to
become a "mattress" to MDUP. We have 4 young ladies
who will be vying for the Miss Deaf Utah crown on
November 22, Saturday at 7 pm at the Sanderson Center.
The MDUP Sorority has already pitched in by giving the
contestants help with either goods or services. We
believe that through the Sorority, we can ensure the
MDUP stays strong. The more support we give to MDUP,
the better they will be in the long run.

We will be working on a mission statement and a list
of goals the Sorority wants to accomplish in the next few
months. To name a few -- in the Spring, we will have 2
Dry Runs for our new Miss Deaf Utah to help her prepare
for the Miss Deaf America Pageant in Kansas in July. The
MDUP Sorority has already agreed to give their full
support to the State Director and Miss Deaf Utah in any
way they need. We did this by inviting the State Director,
Shirley Snow and 4 contestants to the MDUP Sorority
general meeting on November 1.

The MDUP Sorority wants to thank the UAD Board
for their generosity and support to see that we will
continue to grow, especially financially by transferring a
sum of money into our fund. We are thrilled because we
foresee several events for young ladies age 17 to 26.
Perhaps in the next pageant we will have more than four
young ladies in the Pageant. Not only that but we can
establish more Dry Runs for our Miss Deaf Utah prior to
the Miss Deaf America Pageant.

(continued on page 5)
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Miss Deaf Utah Pageant & MDUP Sorority - (703) 917-9878 (Fax)
(continued from page 4) - mail@ncihelpdesk.org (Email)
Who knows? Perhaps with the Dry Runs, we will see Get in touch with NCI's National Help Desk today,
one of our girls make it into the top five or even more and let our top-notch professionals assist you!
exciting become Miss Deaf America!
Please come to the Miss Deaf Utah Pageant on
November 22 and see who will win the title of Miss Deaf Na ncy Ra rus Retl res at NAD

Nancy Rarus retired from the
National Association of the Deaf
‘ on October 15, 2003. Her
farewell message “| sincerely
| hope that all of you will continue
_ to do the work to achieve equal
access in every area in our lives.
This to me has been the basic

Utah. It begins at the Sanderson Center at 7 pm sharp.
Please see the enclosed flyer for details and prices.

NCI Sets Up Help Desk

Its Onthe House!

The National Captioning Institute, NCI, National Help
Desk is a free service readily available to answer your i _
questions and help solve significant, recurring problems . reason for my involvement over

with captioning and described video. 7 the years. Not to worry, there is
Contact us to find out: plenty of work to go around for many volunteers.

* Whom to contact to get your favorite TV shows Nevertheless, | will still be involved in the years to come.
captioned Good luck!”

* What to do about technical difficulties

* Where to get your captioning equipment serviced, Are YOU r Ca rbon Monoxide

repaired or replaced

* Where to find a comprehensive list of captioned Detectors Installed Correctly?

home* 2230[1510@ In the basement is where the fire department says
Feel free to check olir Updated website: the czarbon monomdg ala}rm shquld be ms_talled. _ _
ncihelpdesk.org Carbon monoxide is heavier thgn air and so it builds

e up from the bottom. So the lowest point in house near the

Coniant us: source of the gas which is your furnace, is the best place
- at our toll free number (800) 950-0958 (TTY) to install the carbon monoxide detectors.

- (703) 917-7600 (Voice) fcontinued o page 6

reimennm o CHRISTMAS.

Send your Holiday Greetings to the UAD Bulletin to put on
the full-page Christmas greeting card, the special Christmas
Greetings Flyer, for only a dollar per name. Saves you time,
money and gas!

Simply fill out the blanks of the coupon below and send only
$1.00 per person!

+ If by check, write Utah Association for the Deaf.

+ If paying by mail, please don't send cash. Use a check or money order. It will be
your receipt. Thanks!

Example: Sam Smith - $1.00

Example: Lana and Sam Smith - $2.00

Example: Lana and Sam Smith and family - $3.00

Salt Lake City, Utah 84102-3725

Enclosed is $ Please add my/our names to the Christmas Greeting Flyer.
Name: ($1.00) Your name:
Names: ($2.00) Your address:
Names: ($3.00) ?
More Names: $ )|
Mail To: UAD Bulletin - Christmas |
1115 East Sunnyside Avenue DEADLINE: November 20, 2003 2
4
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Are Your Carbon Monoxide Detectors

Installed Correctly?
(continued from page 5)
If the carbon monoxide detectors are installed |
upstairs, they are not very useful. They should be installed |
about 18 inches off the floor above the basement floor and
near the furnace.
However, smoke detectors should be mounted on the
ceiling.

British Clinic Helps
Switch Off Text Addicts

A British rehabilitation clinic to the rich and famous is
treating patients addicted to sending text messages.

The Priory, an upmarket South West London clinic is
best known for helping showbiz identities dry out from
drugs or alcohol. But a rising number of its patients are
seeking help because they can't keep their hands off their
mobile telephones.

Once viewed as a habit that at worst irritates
teenagers' parents, the mobile phone phenomenon has
been officially deemed a full-blown addiction, with
dozens being treated for compulsive communicating. Dr.
Mark Collins said the problem was part of a wider
obsession with modern technology.

"There has been a big rise in the number of
behavioural addictions -- and many involve texting," he
said.

Dr Collins said some patients had spent up to seven
hours a day texting. One had developed repetitive strain
injury because he spent so much time texting.
by Ben English, Herald Sun, October 7, 2003

Relay Utah Launches
RelayUtah.gov

Relay Utah launched relayutah.gov on September 30,
making information about its toll free 7-1-1 service and
other resources easier to access by Utah's deaf, hard of
hearing, speech disabled communities and their friends
and families.

The new website features detailed descriptions of the
7-1-1 translation service, available equipment, answers to
frequently asked questions, and event calendars.
Examples of specific information on the easy-to-navigate
site include:

- Making a Call—Provides a brief overview of the few
steps needed to make a 7-1-1 Relay Utah call.

- Available Products—Photos and descriptions of text
telephones, amplified telephones and other equipment
available for purchase or by qualifying for free equipment,
- Qualifications for Reduced Cost or Free
Equipment—Information on qualification criteria as well
as Spanish and English-language application forms are
available in downloadable PDFs from the site,

- News and Events—Up-to-date information on hearing

| The ﬂnimnnl Assaciation of the Deal (NAD) labors tirelessly (o improve the lives

From
Children to
Adults. ..

.o« A Lifetime
of Advocacy.

ey

"_ﬁ. 4

Everyday, new dangers threaten to exclude
deaf and hard of hearing indiviudals.
The right to aceess is not guaranteed;

there are communication barriers in the
courtroom, workplace, and in health care,

ol deal and hard of hearing individuals, by keeping a vigilant eye on a wide range

of ksues including welecommunications, employment, education, and technology.
Become a NAD member and help build a barrier-free world for vour child!
National Association of the Deaf

Join the NAD!

www.nad.org/join. hitml

A1 Thayer Avenue * Siher Speing. MD 2061 00500
SOLSNFETHE N e I0LNRTITRG THY « 3013851391 FAX
B e L R e T

Mark your calendars! » 2004 NAD Conference « July 6-10 » Kansas City, Missouri

aid, American Sign Language (ASL) classes, card clubs,
athletic competitions and other activities hosted at the
Utah Community Center for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing ‘
in Taylorsville, and
- Related Websites—Offering quick links to additional
organizations offering services to the deaf, hard of hearing
or speech disabled.
About Relay Utah

Relay Utah is housed under the umbrella of the
Public Service Commission. Currently more than 35,000
Relay Utah calls are facilitated each month in Utah.

Hamilton Video Relay Service

Hamilton Relay Service is pleased to announce that
Hamilton Video Relay Service (HIP VRS) is NOW live and
available to all relay users at www.hipvrs.com.

HIP VRS is a free service that allows individuals with
a hearing and/or speech disability, who use a combination
of sign language and/or speech to make use of video
equipment and high speed internet access in order to
communicate with voice telephone users.

Hamilton Relay is a service dedicated to providing "Relay
Your Waysm", a philosophy in which Hamilton
personalizes its relay service to meet the diversified needs
of each relay user. HIP VRS puts the relay user in
charge, creating a customized relay environment and
conversation that perfectly fits each relay user's needs.




Wiss Deaf Utat Pageant

Pageant Theme:
“Be Your Own Kind of Beautiful”

Ellen O’Hara Wendy Havlik Sara Lasely " Emilee Burrow

November 22, 2003
Doors Open at 6:00 p.m.
Curtains Open at 7:00 p.m.

Robert G. Sanderson Community Center
of the Deaf and Hard of Hearing
5709 South 1500 West, Taylorsville

Admission Prices:
Individual, 0 — 4 years old: FREE
Individual, 5 — 12 years old: $ 3.00
Individual, 13 years old and up: $6.00
Married Couples: $11.00
Family (4 people): $20.00
Senior Citizen (55+): $4.00
Senior Citizen Couples (55+): $5.00

Tickets can be purchased At-the-door or at UAD Bookstore
Mondays-Wednesdays-Fridays : 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Tuesdays-Thursdays : 1:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

(801) 288-2159 TTY (hearing callers use 711)

Debit and Credit cards Accepted (Visa, Mastercard, Discover and Diner’s Club)



» www.sprintrelayonline.com

For more information on Sprint
Relay’s technology contact your
account manager or:

www.sprint.com/relay

Experience the Premier
Internet Relay Service!

www.sprintrelayonline.com

Internet Relav is a technology that can revolutionize the way
you use relay. Anyone who has an account with an Internet Service
Provider can access www.sprintrelayonline.com. Sprint Relay Online™
has user-friendly features including;

» Language Preferences » (A & SK Macros

(English, Spanish, French Creole) » ASL Emoticons (Happy Faces)

1-800-676-3777 11Y/Voice/ASCH » Background Color Options » Clear Screen
Sprint Relay Customer Service » Text Size Options » Online Help
1-800-676-4290 1rv/voz/ASCH > Print and Save » Connection to Sprint Relay
Servicio al Cliente de Sprint Relay » Dialing [nstructions Customer Service

» Text Color Options > New features continually

. eing develope
» Split Screen being developed

=& Sprint.

All focal calls from TTY payphones are free of charge. Toll calls can be billed through calling cards and prepaid cards.
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UAD Member Subscription - $15/year
D Change of Address Non-UAD Member Subscription - $25/year

] Subscription UAD Membership Dues is $15/year

D Membership

Area Code + TTY Number

Name e == Bt P
Area Code + Fax Number

Street Address/ P.O. Box / Apt.#

E-mail Address

City, State,

Zip Code + four digits

Cut out this half page

(which includes your label on the backside)

And send it to:

Val Kinney, Bookstore Manager
5709 South 1500 West
Salt Lake City, Utah 84123-5217

For more information, call
(801) 288-2159 TTY
uadbookstore@sisna.com

No long distance calls will be returned.

THE POST OFFICE WILL NOT
FORWARD BULK MAIL.

UAD Bookstore

TTY's ... Decoders ... ComTeks ... Door Knockers ...
Amplifiers ... Alarm Clocks ... Vibrators ... Signalers for
Doorbell, Phone and Baby Cry ... Smoke/Fire Alarms ...

TTY Paper Rolls ... Books on Sign Language, Deaf
Culture, Deaf History ... Videos ... Information on
Deafness

If you can’t find an item, check with us!
We can special order it.

MasterCard, Visa, Discover and Diners Club.

Bookstore Hours
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays
1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Tuesdays and Thursdays
1:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Located in the Sanderson Community Center
of the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Building
5708 South 1500 West
Taylorsville, Utah 84123-5217

(801) 288-2159 TTY
(801) 288-9899 FAX
uadbookstore@sisna.com EMAIL
711 Relay Service & ask for 801-288-2159 VOICE

Sait City Candles

Highly Scented
Longer Lasting

Lead Free

Available in the UAD Bookstore !

Credit Card payments accepted
(Visa, Mastercard, Discover, and Diner’s Club)

www.uad.org/mdup/candles
Candles/Accessories !!
Sold by the Miss Deaf Utah Pageant
A year-round fund-raiser!

(100% of the profits go to MDUP)
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United Organizations of the Deaf (UOD)
Calendar of Events for November 2003

For further information, contact Valerie Kinney, UOD Calendar Keeper, at TTY 625-0161 or Email: kinneyv@uvii.com

Day Date Organization Event Location Time
Every Monday Continuing BBCD Seniors Bowling League Bormood 11:00 AV
Every Wednesday Continuing Card Qub Cards UCCDHH 9:00 AM
Every Thursday Continuing UACD Basketball Practioe UCCDHH 6:00 PM
Saturday 11/1/2003 uoD Sem Annual Meeting UCCDHH | 10:00 AM
Sat-Sun 11/1-2/2003 USADSF House of Delegates/Winter Games 2007 UCCDHH TBA
Friday 11/7/2003 SL Frats Monthly Mesting UCCDHH 9:30 AM
Friday 11/7/2003 Ogden Frats Monthly Mesting Chuck-a-Rama | 3:45PM
Fri-Sat 11//7-8/2003 UCCDHH Bazaar UCCDHH TBA
Tuesday 11/11/2003 VETERAN'S DAY
Wednesday 11/12/2003 DsU Meeting and Luncheon UCCDHH 9:00 AM
Saturday 11152003 UAD Board Meeting UCCDHH | 10.00 AM
Saturday 11152003 BBCD Seniors Fall Party TBA TBA
Tuesday 11/18/2003 UACD Monthly Meeting UCCDHH | 7:00PM
Wednesday 11/19/2003 UCCDHH Legal Services UCCDHH 4:30 PM
Saturday 11/22/2003 MDUP Miss Deaf Utah Pageant UCCDHH TBA
Thursday 11/27/2003 THANKSGIVING




